
 

 

 

 

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 9th December 2022   

 

Attendance  
 

For week beginning 5th December:  
Beech Class:      100%  
Birch Class:      100% 
Cherry Class:     97.2% 
Chestnut Class:    95.0%  
Elder Class:    91.5% 
Elm:       86.8%  
Hazel:     98.2% 
 

Congratulations to those classes that have reached an attendance of 97% or 
above.  It would be great to see every class reach 97% or above next week.    

Value Awards 
 
 

 
 

 

Birch      Beech Class 
Elijah Resilience     Rupert Care 
Macen Integrity & Resilience  Sienna Resilience & Achievement 
 

Cherry Class     Chestnut Class 
Riley  Integrity    David  Integrity & Respect 
Harlem Resilience    Suyen Resilience & Achievement 
 

Elder Class     Elm Class 
Theo  Achievement & Integrity Mason Achievement & Resilience 
Elijah  Resilience     Isabella Achievement 
 

Hazel Class 
William Respect, Resilience & Collaboration 
Alexander Achievement, Integrity & Respect 

Dates for your Diary    

  

Monday 12th December: Nursery Christmas Songs 11:00 in Acorn class 
Monday 12th December: Reception Nativity 14:00 (2 people per child)  followed by refreshments served 
by Friends of Lower Farm.  

 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Dinner Day. Children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper with 
the rest of their normal uniform today. Donations can be made directly to Save the children via the following 
link:   https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cherie-padmore-christmas-jumper-day 

Thursday 15th December: Photo Booth in school. Children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper with the 
rest of their normal uniform today. Classes will come down one at a time to have individual photos taken and a 
free photo will be given to each child - thank you to 'Boss Photobooths and  Entertainments' who will also be at 
the Christmas Fayre for children/families to have some festive photos taken. If you do not want your child(ren) 
to have their photograph taken in the photo booth, please contact the school office as soon as  possible so that 
we can ensure they are removed from the list. 

Thursday 15th December: Christmas Fayre 15:30 - 17:00. Children will be dismissed at normal time from 
their normal collection point. Parents/carers can then come round to the front of school to enter the Christmas 
Fayre together through the main entrance. We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible.   

Friday 16th December: Non-uniform Day. Children are invited to wear non-uniform today. Please ensure that 
their non-uniform is suitable for the weather at break time and lunch time and that shoes are flat soled and 
have a back to them. School closes at 13:30 for Christmas Holidays 
 

Christmas Holidays: Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January  

 

Tuesday 3rd January: Staff inset day - school closed 

 

Wednesday 4th January: School opens - spring term 
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